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January 21, 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
On January 21 a case of COVID-19 was diagnosed in an individual from F.P. Walshe School. We are working closely with 
Alberta Health Services to ensure necessary measures are in place to protect all students. Alberta Health Services will be 
contacting parents/guardians of students, as well as any staff/visitors/volunteers who may have been in close contact 
with the case. In this case, very few individuals in the school were identified as close contacts and the positive case is not 
the result of in school transmission. 
 
We remind parents/guardians of students, as well as any staff/visitors/volunteers to monitor for any signs or symptoms 
of COVID-19.The Alberta Health daily checklist can be found here. Please remember to complete the checklist each day 
prior to attending school.  
 
As a reminder, if you/your child has any of the symptoms of illness listed on the Alberta Health daily checklist, please fill 
out the online Alberta Health Services COVID-19 self-assessment or call Health Link at 811 and stay home/keep your child 
at home. During this period, our school remains open and learning continues. While those isolating at home will be learning 
virtually, the rest of the staff and students are having in-person classes as usual. We will continue to provide additional 
information to parents / guardians as it is available. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Chad Jensen 

Principal 
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